[bookmark: _GoBack]Very sadly, following the Government’s instructions, we will be closing our Church and Community Centre until further notice. We completely recognise and wholly support the need for this measure, but want to assure everyone in our parish that we will still be praying each day for our communities, our nation and our world. We will be posting prayers and resources on our facebook page & website, and will also be trying to livestream our 10am Sunday Service via YouTube – search for Christ Church HB 
If you’d like to speak with a member of the clergy, please call 0151 609 0943 or 0151 648 5343
With love & every blessing, Rev Mike & Rev Eunice 
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